
 

                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
There are two things that are certain in life.  
Firstly that we have been born and secondly 
that we will die. But many people are afraid of 
what will happen when we die, ‘Does heaven 
really exist?’, ‘How will my family manage 
without me?’, ‘How do you arrange a funeral?’.  
 
There are many questions we have about 
dying, death, funerals and the after-life… but 
often there is no right time or safe space to talk 
about these things.  
 
A series of events are being arranged to allow 
us to find out more about what happens when 
someone dies, why it is important to write a Will, 
and a chance to ask and explore issues 
surrounding our own and others death.  
 
The first session will be held at St John’s Deaf 
Club, Green Lanes on Friday 24th February at 
7pm when a local funeral director will explain 
about what happens when someone dies and 
what a funeral director does.  
 
Please check the Deaf Church Facebook page 
for confirmation that this is going ahead. Other 
similar events will be arranged at local Deaf 
clubs if there is enough interest.  
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Did you know…  that we eat pancakes on the 
day before Lent, to use up all the rich foods 
such as butter, eggs and sugar before giving 
them up for Lent? 

Enfield Bible Group Enfield Baptist 
Church at 7pm on  
Wednesday 8th  and   
Thursday 23rd February. 
 

Pancake Party 28th February 5-9pm 
             You are invited to 2 Anatola Road      
      N19 5HN for the annual pancake 
       party.  Variety of fillings, gluten   
      or dairy free available.  Please 
      text the chaplain to let her know 
  you are coming. 

Bishop of London’s 
Farewell Service 
Thursday 2nd February 
at 6pm at St Paul’s 
Cathedral. 
 
Bishop Richard wants as 

many people as possible represented at 
the service and if you are able to come, 
please contact the Chaplain for a free 
ticket.  

ON Saturday July 8th at 3pm over 40,000 
people will gather at the Emirates Stadium 
to hear the Christian Evangelist, JJohn.  
 
Christians are asked to bring a friend who 
is not yet a follower of Jesus to hear the 
message of God’s love for them. Tickets 
will be on sale soon www.justone.co.uk  
This event will be interpreted, but please 
make sure when you book you request 
BSL interpretation, so you are seated in 
the correct area.   



 


